Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 12:22 PM

To: ‘Dylan_Allen@oxy.com’; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Oxy - Sand Dunes C-147 Start-up Notification/Identifier Number Request
Dylan,

Sand Dunes Recycle Facility has been assigned 2RF-129. The North Containment will be 2RF-129-1 and the South
Containment will be 2RF-129-2. It will likely be next week before the documents are uploaded.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

From: Dylan_Allen@oxy.com <Dylan_Allen@oxy.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:31 AM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Subject: Oxy - Sand Dunes C-147 Start-up Notification/Identifier Number Request

Brad/Mike,

Oxy plans to begin moving treated water to the Sand Dunes Recycling Containments this Friday. The Sand Dunes
Recycling Facility and Containments were approved on July 6%, 2017. A modification to the dimensions of the ponds was
submitted on February 5®, 2018. Oxy is still awaiting identifier numbers for the containments and the posted C-147 on
the NMOCD Imaging website. If additional information is needed, please let me know.

Thanks,

Dylan Allen
Environmental Specialist
Oxy USA, Inc.
0:432-685-5614

C: 432-312-4530



